
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING, CITY OF STORM LAKE, IOWA, CITY HALL, 

JANUARY 9, 2017 5:00 P.M. 

 

Present:  Mayor Jon Kruse, Council Members Dan Anderson, Bruce Engelmann, Mike Porsch 

and Tyson Rice.  Absent:  Bruce Carlson.  Staff present: City Manager Jim Patrick, Asst. City 

Manager Keri Navratil, Public Safety Director Mark Prosser, Fire Chief Mike Jones, Building 

Official Scott Olesen, Public Works Director Jason Etnyre, Library Director Elizabeth Huff, 

Water Plant Superintendent Mike Davis, Wastewater Superintendent Mark Streed, Finance 

Director Brian Oakleaf, Staff Accountant Tyler Gibbins, and City Clerk Mayra Martinez. 

 

Mayor Kruse called the meeting to order at 5:06pm. 

 

Hear the Public – Peg Anderson, 110 W 9
th

 Street,  presented a letter to the council that she had 

previously emailed to Council Member Rice and published in the newspaper.  The letter and her 

comments presented are opposing the mandatory garbage collection that the city is looking at 

implementing. 

 

Council Member Anderson Arrived at 5:08pm. 

 

Budget Study Session – Brian Oakleaf presented a power pointe to the Council FY 2018 budget 

revenue challenges.  

 

Adjournment – Moved by Council Member Rice to adjourn the meeting at 6:32 pm.  Seconded 

by Council Member Porsch.  Vote:  All ayes with Council Member Carlson absent.  Motion 

carried.  

 

____________________________ 

 Jon F. Kruse, Mayor  

 

ATTEST: 

 

___________________________ 

Mayra A. Martinez, City Clerk 

 


